From: YouTube

To: Town
Subject: New comment on "August 21, 2023 Town Board Rezoning Request Presentation by Peter Bruu of German Brothers Marina"
Date: Monday, September 4, 2023 7:47:04 PM

Gordon Jones commented on your video

August 21, 2023 Town Board Rezoning Request Presentation by Peter

Bruu of German Brothers Marina

Gordon Jones

Well thought out plan. Public access is the most important part of this proposal.
Getting the trailers off the road is also huge. Hopefully the NIMBY's don't ruin another
much needed public access!
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Fwd: | Support GBM 1Z

Jared Simpson <jsimpson@townofcanandaigua.org>
Wed 9/6/2023 8:45 AM

To:Doug Finch <dfinch@townofcanandaigua.org>

Can you add this to the German Bro docs. Thanks!!

Jared Simpson, Supervisor
Town of Canandaigua

Begin forwarded message:

From: M C <Mcellini1@outlook.com>

Date: September 6, 2023 at 7:31:47 AM EDT

To: Jared Simpson <jsimpson@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: | Support GBM IZ

Hello Jared,

As a customer of German Brothers Marina, | fully concur with the changes they are proposing will
benefit all involved including local residents and other customers using their services. In particular, |
believe West Lake Road will be much safer for customers and pedestrians, and the overall
appearance of the area will be more appealing.

Sincerely,

Michael Cellini Jr

52 Willowgate Drive
Webster, NY 14580
585-350-5007

Sent from Mail for Windows



